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Date: September 24, 2007 

To:  GMX Fuse Customers 

Subject: GMx-x conversion to GMx-x-R 

 
1. In order to comply with The European Restriction of Hazardous Substances (ROHS) Directive, 

Cooper Bussmann had implemented an aggressive program for converting its 5mm Ferrule Fuse 
Product Series. 

2. A strong majority of our customers and production volumes have already been converted to the 
RoHS Compliant offerings. 

3. Due to market demands and similar fusing characteristics, product management encourages all GMx-
x fuse customers to switch to the GMx-x-R Series, covering the GMA, GMC, and GMD fuse families. 

4. Because the RoHS compliant GMx-x-R fuses are now the primary ones used in today’s worldwide 
5mm fuse market, they will be the leading family seen in pricing sheets, data sheets, catalogs, etc. 

5. The non-compliant GMx-x families have not been made obsolete and will remain available for an 
indefinite period of time. 


